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THE ATHLETE'S FOOT
Thank you to Athlete's Foot for their kind donation.

We received a cheque for $280 under The Athlete's Foot School Rewards Program. 

The School Rewards Program is a great fundraising opportunity for our College with $5 from every
pair of shoes purchased from Liverpool Athlete's Foot donated back to our College. 

We also enjoy education sessions throughout the year which benefit our students especially at
our Orientation Days, such as free lace tying sessions and uniform shop orientation packs.  

Thanks to our community for the support.  
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